

The following is required of students preparing for the Sacrament of Reconciliation:

- At least two consecutive years of prior faith formation before receiving the sacrament, either in a Catholic school or a parish religious education program
- Have received the Sacrament of Baptism
- Regular attendance at weekend Mass
- Parent/Student Meeting
- Regular attendance at Faith Formation classes, which includes six sacrament classes, incorporated into the regular class time chosen
- "Meet the Priest" question/answer session
- Reconciliation Practice
- First Reconciliation—celebrated on a Saturday morning in the first semester of 3rd grade (usually November)

NOTE: If your child has <u>not</u> made their First Reconciliation and is past third grade, please call the director, Emily Watroba, at 924-4220.